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Mayorôs Message 

Once again it is that time of year when we present our An-
nual Report and Financial Statements.  As you review this 
document you will see that the Village continues to maintain 
a strong financial position and has no long term debt. 

 

2015 had many highlights for the Village.  We successfully 
held an Alternative Approval Process for a new fire truck 
and as a result  a new truck will be delivered prior to the 
end of 2016.  In addition we received $5.8 million in grants 
under the New Building Canada FundðSmall Communities Fund for the construction of a 
new water treatment plant.  When completed this plant will provide safe water to all of our us-
ers 24/7 365 days of the year.  We will no longer have to issue Water Quality Advisories or 
Boil Water Notices.  For a reasonable contribution of $4.1 million the Village will have a $10 
million state of the art water treatment plant. 

 

Health care continues to be a challenge however by early 2016 we will have three full time 
physicians in Ashcroft which will provide some stability for our residents.  We commend our 
local action group for providing innovative solutions to health care during the past year. 

 

Economic development continues to be our number one priority and Council developed a 
strategic plan as a guideline for our 4 year term.  By working closely with our federal and pro-
vincial partners as well as many local groups we are confident that we will continue to see 
progress within our community. 

 

On behalf of council, I would like to thank 
you for placing your faith in us and we will 
endeavour to meet your expectations over 
the next three years.  By working together 
we can ensure that our community is one 
we are proud to call home and where 
ñWellness Awaits Youò. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jack Jeyes  

 

John C. (Jack) Jeyes, 
Mayor 
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